
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

THE PIRATE’S POST 
November 29, 2021 

 
Dates to Remember: 

Dec 9 Plaza School Board Mtg. @ 3PM 

Dec 20-31 NO SCHOOL: Winter Break 

Jan 6 School Site Council Mtg. @ 3PM 

Jan 17 NO SCHOOL: Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

Jan 20 Plaza School Board Mtg. @ 3PM 

 Plaza Community Club Mtg. @ 6PM 

 At Orland Round Table 

Jan 26 Minimum Day Dismissal @ 12:45 PM 

 Teacher Professional Development 

 

Check out our website at www.Plazaschool.org for Information, Events and Dates! 

2022-23 Enrollment 

Notices went home to families who have at least one child 

currently attending Plaza and another child who will turn five 

before September 1st, 2022, therefore will be enrolling into 

kindergarten next year. If there are more students requesting 

enrollment than seats available, Plaza School board policy 

outlines who gets priority, as well as the process for conducting 

a random unbiased lottery. Families who live within Plaza 

School district boundaries are enrolled without a lottery 

process.   

 

Although it is unlikely any siblings will be denied enrollment due 

to lack of open seats, we will be conducting a lottery for siblings 

at our December 9th board meeting in case there are additional 

families we are unaware of at this time or that move into the 

district before the school year begins. If you have questions or 

concerns, please see Mr. Conklin.    

 

Pancake Breakfast 

Thank you to everyone  

who came out to the  

annual pancake breakfast.  

Mrs. Henning and her  

students did a great job serving families, 

friends, and community members a delicious 

pancake breakfast. The money raised will go 

towards the 8th grade graduation and class trip, 

as well as help support student government 

activities. 

 

Morning Drop Off and 2:45 Parking Lot Pickup 

Please do not drop off students at the staff gates/parking spaces 

on Road 24 before school.  The parking spaces are designated for 

staff only so that we can leave spots open in the parking lot for 

afternoon pickup. The gates are usually locked before school to 

prevent students from entering campus from Road 24. Cars pulling 

in and out during this busy time of day poses a safety concern due 

to the amount of traffic. 

When picking up students at 2:45, please do not block traffic on 

Road S.  If the lanes are full, pull into the lot and find a parking 

space.  You may need to drive through once before a spot becomes 

available. It is ok to come at 2:50 since it tends to clear up a little 

around then.   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
Community Events  

Glenn County 4H Coats for Kids November 8th - 
December 10th. Drop off any new or lightly used 
coats that are in good condition in the barrel in 
the cafeteria.  The focus is coats for KIDS, but 
they will accept adult sizes as well.  For more 
information, contact the Glenn County 
Cooperative Extension at 865-1107. 

 
Things to Remember: 

 Sign up for the school wide Remind app (different from classroom Remind)  

 Like Plaza Community Club on Facebook 

 Please make sure you check the lost and found in the cafeteria and K-3 

building. All lost & found left will be donated to the Coats for Kids 

fundraiser. 

 

 

 


